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Berlin, 24.05.2024 

Internship 
 

The German affiliate of the International Physicians for the Prevention of Nuclear War, Physicians in 

Social Responsibility (IPPNW) e. V. is looking for an intern in the department of social responsibility 

for its office in Berlin from August 26th 2024. In particular, the intern will support the preparation, 

follow-up and implementation of the Global Health Summer School “Trauma, Empowerment and the 

Right to Health in an Era of Forced Displacement” from September 20th to 27th. 

About IPPNW Germany  

IPPNW Germany was founded forty years ago as a federation of medical organisations for the 

prevention of nuclear war during the Cold War. Since then, the organisation has worked to avert 

threats to life and health by organising events, actions and campaigns, and promoting activism in the 

areas of nuclear disarmament and nuclear energy, peace and social responsibility.  

Your tasks 

 Administrative and organisational support of the project team 

 Communication with global health summer school participants and speakers  

 Assistance with the preparation of background materials 

 Support of activities and events with the Kurdish-Turkish delegation from September 16th to 
28th to Germany 

 Follow-up after the summer school (accounting, reporting, management of the alumni 
network, etc.) 

 General support for other IPPNW projects (i.e. Working group on refugees & asylum) 
 
Duration: flexible, min. 8 weeks, with an expense allowance of 450€/month for mandatory 
internships 
 
Your profile 

• Knowledge of and/or interest in global health topics  
• Very good written and spoken English, at least basic German  
• Strong communication skills, intercultural competence and trauma-sensitivity 
• Identification with the goals of IPPNW 
• Initial experience in event management and a high sense of responsibility 
• Good computer skills 

 
If you do not have to complete a mandatory internship for your studies, you may receive an 

allowance for voluntary work (840€ in total). 

If you are interested, we look forward to receiving your application by June 30th (short letter of 

motivation, CV without photo, if applicable, proof of a mandatory internship as part of your studies). 

www.ippnw.de 

mailto:wunder@ippnw.de
https://www.health-and-globalisation.org/summer-school
https://www.health-and-globalisation.org/summer-school


Please send all documents in one pdf to Laura at wunder@ippnw.de and feel free to contact us if you 

have further questions. 

We especially encourage applications from people who experience systemic discrimination, such as 

people with disabilities, black people, indigenous people, people of colour, migrants, refugees, 

LGBTQI+ and women. 
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